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Here are the minutes for the Soul Fly 
Buddies (SFB) meeting on 29th August 
2025. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
Soul Fly Buddies met online using Zoom. 

  
 
 
The people that came to the meeting 
were: Stavros, Karen, Lachlan, Alex and 
Jack.  
 
Jack, Bevan and Nalyn could not join. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
At the start of the meeting, we each 
shared some news from our lives! 
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Next, we talked about moving the SFB 
meetings to a Tuesday evening.  

  
Chelsea has spoken to every SFB member 
on the phone before the SFB meeting 
today.  
 
She checked in and asked what time 
would work to hold the SFB meeting 

  
 
Everyone said Tuesday evening would 
work best. 
 
Everyone was flexible with the time. 

 
 

 
Everyone present at the meeting said 5pm 
on the last Tuesday of the month would 
work. 
 
This change will happen from the next SFB 
meeting. 
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Next, we talked about the Gig Buddies 
2025 End of Year Party. 

  
 
 
 
Chelsea explained that the party will have a 
2-hour silent disco, and a separate DJ set 
before that. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
The event will be held at Universal Bar on 
Oxford Street. 
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Chelsea asked if everyone how they felt 
about this. 
 
Everyone said this sounded good.  

  
 
Alex offered to help DJ the first hour of the 
event. Alex said he has done it before and 
usually creates a playlist on VLC media 
player with lots of different styles of music. 

  
 
 
Chelsea will mention this to Matthew (Gig 
Buddies Central Coast Coordinator), as he 
may be doing the DJ set. 

 
 

 
 
 
Chelsea explained that there will be no 
food at this event. But there will be food 
available to buy at the venue. 
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Next, we talked about any feedback on the 
Gig Buddies 10th birthday party.  
 
The 10th Birthday Party took place in May 
2025 at the Maritime Museum in Darling 
Harbour. 

  
 
Everyone at the SFB meeting who 
attended the birthday party said that they 
enjoyed the event and had fun. 

  
 
 
Nalyn said that the music was good, but 
she would have liked more food at the 
event. 

 
 

 
 
 
Chelsea will take this feedback back to the 
Gig Buddies team. 
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Next, we talked about the SFB End of Year 
Lunch. 

  
 
Due to staff availability, the lunch has been 
rescheduled for Friday 21st November 
2025 at 12:00pm (midday) – 2:00pm. 

 

 
 
SFB members at the meeting suggested 
having it at Firestone in Hornsby (the same 
place as last years lunch). 

 
 

 
 
 
Chelsea will finalise the details and send 
out information to SFB members via email. 
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Next, we assigned a month for everyone to 
write their SFB Blog Article. 

  
The schedule is: 
 
September 2025 – Karen 
 
October 2025 – Lachlan 
 
November 2025 – Jack 
 
January 2026 – Bevan 
  
February 2026 – Nalyn 
 
March 2026 - Alex 
 
April 2026 – Stavros 
 
May 2026 – Karen 
 
June 2026 – Audrey 
 

 

 
 
During Any Other Business, no one had 
anything they wanted to talk about. 
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Karen is due to send an SFB article 
within the next week.  
 
Lachlan will be writing an article for 
October 2025. 

  
Next Soul Fly Meeting  
 
When: Tuesday 30th September 2025 
 
Where: Zoom 
 
Time: 5:00pm 
 
 
Thanks for reading!  
 
 

 


